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OPEN HOUSE SUMMARY
An open house was held at the Hannah P. Clark/ Enyedi property on Saturday, February 9th, from noon to 3pm, to provide visitors an opportunity to tour the house and its grounds.
The names of 7 attendees were captured on the sign-in sheet.  Also in attendance were:
· David Buchta, FCPA, Heritage Conservation Branch Manager
· Stephanie Langton, FCPA, Resident Curator Program Manager
· Ed Ehlers, FCPA, Heritage Conservation Operations Manager 
· Park Authority Board Members 
Staff from the Archaeology and Collections Branch were working onsite and sharing their findings with visitors. 
The Resident Curator Program’s stakeholder list gained seven new contacts. With the continuous flow of visitors throughout the event, the total attendance is estimated at fifteen people.
Applications for the curatorship of the Hannah P. Clark/Enyedi property are being accepting now through July 5th, 2019.  
